
From: John Broome
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Coal ash bill
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 4:38:30 PM

Why are we still dealing with the issue of polluting the environment where black and brown people are living?

Really?

Come on -- let's do the right thing.

Sent from my iPhone by dictation, so I beg your pardon for the errors.
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